
 

 

 

25 February 2020 
 
American Society of Theatre Consultants 
Fellowship Committee 
Attn: Robert Long 
 
 
Subject:  Letter of Support for Duane Wilson 
 
 
To the Members of the Committee, 
 
I would like to support the nomination of Duane Wilson for Fellowship in the ASTC.  In my two years of working 
with him on the Society Board have shown me plenty of examples of why Duane should be singled out for this 
distinction. 
 
Duane works tirelessly in support of this Society.  He is a long-time committee member, board member and the 
guy who does the jobs that need doing, no matter the lane.  
 
He is a theatre professional with a vast knowledge of our industry and is always willing to share his thoughts and 
wisdom. He is a stalwart on the board.  He provides us with the institutional knowledge that forms our 
foundation and he is active, engaged and works in support the evolving nature of the business and our Society. 
 
He has been and continues to be an integral, outstanding member of the Society and is deserving of its highest 
honor.   
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Grace Gavin Rhodes, ASTC 
Auerbach Pollock Friedlander 
ggrhodes@auerbachconsultants.com 
210 807 0091(m) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


